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BCDC Vote on Bay Plan Amendment No.1-08 – October 6, 2011 

By Tom Tunny on September 26, 2011 

In previous posts we have discussed BCDC’s recent work to address the effects of sea level 
rise.  The Commission is scheduled to voted on a proposed Bay Plan amendment on October 6. 
More information is available on the BCDC website:  http://bit.ly/ro1SP6  
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